


Dear Parishioners 
You are all invited to St. 
Vincent’s night at Dairy 

Queen, Sunday July 21st at 7:30 p.m. Join us for a 
fun hour to connect with fellow St. Vincent’s pa-
rishioners and enjoy some Dairy Queen treats.   
 

• Altar Server Training: I will offer training to 
both new and old servers on the dates of 
Thursday July 25 and Friday July 26th from 
10:00 a.m. to Noon.  Pizza lunch will follow the 
training in the Church. There is a signup sheet 
in the vestibule for families that wish to        
participate.  

• Adult Liturgical Minister Training:  Parents, 
the parish needs your participation as well.  
Please lead by example and demonstrate to 
your children that worship on Sunday is a 
treasure worthy of your investment of time and 
talent. There is always a temptation that      
participation in the liturgy is for the very young 
and the very old.     

• I have a special request to the men of the 
parish who are in between the ages of 30-
55.  Men, you are slacking off in regards to 
your participation on the altar as liturgical   
ministers. I am grateful for the older men and 
women who serve regularly as Extraordinary 
Eucharistic Ministers or Readers. It is     be-
coming rare that a younger man will sign up to 
participate in a liturgical role on a regular     
basis. Our Lord has an expression:  “The  
Kingdom of God is for you!”  This is Jesus’ 
way of saying: “Let’s get ‘er done!” or “What 
are you waiting for?”   Men, none of us are 
perfect, but this parish needs your participa-
tion on all levels.  And men, your wives and 
your children need your good example in this      
regard.    

 

That is all for now.   Msgr. Paul Hudock 

MARK YOUR  
CALENDARS!  
Our Parish Picnic will be 
held Sunday, August 18, 
2019, at Levenson Shelter, 
Oglebay Park. We begin 
with Mass at 11:30 am, followed by fun, 
food, and fellowship! There will be  
inflatables, kids games, a 50/50 raffle, a  
Chinese Auction and Bingo.  
   We ask everyone to bring a covered 
dish—enough to feed 10 people. Knights 
of Columbus will again be cooking the hot 
dogs and hamburgers for us. Lunch is after 
Mass, and handicapped seating will be 
available.  
Anyone wishing to donate a basket or 
an item for a basket for the Chinese  
 Auction — please either call the office or 
drop off your donation at the parish  
office. If you are planning to bring items 
or baskets to the picnic, please call the 
parish office and let us know what you are 
bringing. Thank you!  
   Plan to join us for a wonderful afternoon 
full of great food and fellowship!   

Memorial Mass for Sr.  
Rosella Uding:  St. Vincent’s 
Parish will hold a Memorial 
Mass for Sr. Rosella Uding  on 
Saturday, July 20, at 11:00 am. 
Funeral Luncheon will follow in the parish hall. 
Please sign up for the luncheon so that we can 
plan for food. — Sign Up Sheets are in the  
vestibule of the Church after Masses, or you 
can call the parish office at 304-242-0406  

FAMILY POTLUCK PICNIC: The 
“Fertilitycare Center of the Upper Ohio 
Valley” is sponsoring a     potluck pic-
nic on Sunday, July 28, from noon—5 

pm at Mountaineer Shelter at Brook Hills Park in 
Wellsburg, WV. The Fertilitycare Center promotes 
natural family planning in our area. Come join with 
other couples who are practicing the church’s teach-
ing on reproduction and family life. Wristbands for 
all day access to pool, paddle boats, and mini golf 
will be available for $7. Please RSVP by  
contacting Kathy Hirkala at 304-723-0478, or email: 
kathnfph@msn.com 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO 
BE A GLEANER? DO 
YOU HAVE A  
GARDEN? If so, please 
consider bringing your 

extra vegetables to the vestibule of the Church. 
We are again collecting  all fresh produce to be 
taken to Catholic Neighborhood Center on 18th 
Street each week. Produce will be picked up at 
St. Vincent’s by 12:30 pm each Sunday. 
  Baskets are marked as “Fresh Produce” 
We will continue to collect the vegetables 
through October.  Thank  you!  



  

UPCOMING EVENTS   
Monday—Friday, July 15—19 
Vacation Bible School at Elm Grove  United Methodist 
Tuesday—July 16 
Prayer Shawl 1:30 pm Petri Library 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul  6:30 pm  Caveney Rm 
Saturday—July 20 
Memorial Mass for Sr. Rosella 11:00 am 
 Followed by Luncheon 
Sunday—July 21 
St. Vincent’s Dairy Queen Night  7:30 pm 
Tuesday—July 23 
Women’s Faith Sharing     7:00 pm     Petri Library 

Please Pray For  Those who are sick . .  
Patricia Bock, Barbara Brayec, Mitzi Burke, 
Leah Combs, Joanne Dittmore, Jodie  

Ferrera   Bricker, Jason  Cappiello, Fred  Chipkar,   
Maggie Conley, Urban Danahey, Kathy Dietrich,   
Samara Edmund, Gerald and Louise Elliott, Edna Foose, 
Luke Hanasky,  Karen Himrod, Bob Hughes, Fred 
Jaquay, Lori   Konarski, Elena Kime, Phyllis Kosem, Mary 
Jane Langmyer, Geralyn Latz, Marcia Laughlin, Bobby 
McKitrick, Lee and  Dorothy Merinar, Mary Ellen 
McCann, Linda Melko, Harold  Miller, Kathleen  Miller, 
Bob Morgan, Denise Mull, Bill Meyers, Vincent Parise, 
Mike Perring, Frank  Pietranton, John Powell, Maureen 
Reasbeck, Darren Reed, Alice Riggle, Shirley Seamon, 
Lori Plants, Maddie Russell, Patty Schmitt, Nathan 
Schmidt, Schreyer, Mary Ann and Marion Siebieda, Nick 
Stephan, Austin Strawn, Anita and Joe Tankovits, Rick 
Terry, Wilma Thomann, Carl Uding, Chuck Vanyo, Fr. 
Joe Wilhelm, Mitzi Wieczorkowski, Charlie Wolfe 

CATHOLIC SHARING  APPEAL: Our parish has  
received $46,909 through 98 gifts. We are now at 20% 
of our parish goal!  Our parish theme of the 2019 CSA drive is:  
“Missions that Matter at St. Vincent Parish.”  

Our goal is to raise $234,585 this year to support missions that you care about. As we work toward 
our goal of the 2019 CSA campaign, here is how your gift will be used: 
• The Diocesan Share: $24,585. The Diocesan Share has been paid by the parish.       

Therefore, every dollar you give will be returned 100% back to the parish without any diocesan 
taxes. 

• Priest Salary: $50,000 would go to paying for the salary and benefits of your current   
pastor. 

• Heaters: $80,000 would maintain the heating and air-conditioning systems in the parish   rec-
tory. 

• Band: $20,000 would pay half of the cost of our musicians at the 9:00 am celebration of 
our Sunday Eucharist. A generous anonymous donor pays the other half. 

• Schools: $60,000 would be used to meet our parish obligations to Wheeling Catholic 
Central ($31,000) and support St. Vincent de Paul Grade School (an additional $19,000 to be 
used for tuition assistance, above our budgeted parish support) and give a modest one time  
bonus to the salaries of our grade school teachers ($10,000). 

 

100% of the money that goes to the diocese will be used for ministry in the state of West Virginia 
and none of the money will be used for legal fees or settlements related to charges of sexual 
abuse. 

MEDITATION CLASS: Please join us for 
a Meditation Class at St. ‘Vincent’s Parish— 
every Thursday  morning at St. Vincent’s 
from 9:30 am—10:30 am. It is an hour of  

conversation, reflection, and  meditation. Everyone is 
invited.  Next class will be July 18. 

 SUMMER DVD SERIES: The  
Wildgoose DVD Series on the Holy spir-
it is the focus of our Sunday small group 
Bible Study series. Welcome to all! This 
series is held on Sundays beginning at 

10:30 am in the Youth Room. SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE 
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY: The Feast of the 
Assumption is Thursday, August 15 (and a Holy 
Day of Obligation). Mass schedule will be:    
Wednesday, August 14: Confession and     
 Eucharistic Adoration 6—6:45 pm.  
 Vigil Mass at 7:00 pm. 
Thursday, August 15: Masses at 8:00 am and 
 6:00 pm 



St. Vincent’s School and Youth News 

SUMMER REGISTRATION:  
We want to increase the enrollment 
at SVS in order to increase our via-
bility in the Diocese of Wheeling-
Charleston. We want to share the 
amazing "way of life" at SVS with as many  
families as possible. Our enrollment in grades  
6-8 next year is stronger than it has been in  
several years. Yes...the word is out! We are no 
longer second to anyone, no longer the light  
hidden under the bushel basket!! That's where 
we need your help! 
HELP US TO SPREAD THE WORD!!!!!!  
• Engage others in conversation about St. 

Vincent de Paul Parish School 
• Talk about class size, the amazing teach-

ers and staff, our parish-school connection, 
opportunities for students to grow, success 
stories!  

• You will receive $50 in tuition assistance 
for EVERY family you recommend to tour, 
visit, shadow and ENROLL for the 2019-20 
school year!  

• Each family who ENROLLS will receive a 
WELCOME TO SVS PACKAGE including a 
free uniform and fee reductions for their first 
year at SVS! 

• You see....it doesn't cost you anything to  
receive additional tuition assistance AND 
FEEL GOOD about sharing the news that 
your child attends an AMAZING school! 

 

CHECK US OUT ON FACEBOOK!!! 
 The Official St. Vincent de Paul        
Parish School Wheeling, WV 

LIFETOUCH PICTURE  
DIRECTORY:  Mark your  
calendars! We will be updating our 
parish directory this Fall! If you are 
new to the parish, or were not able 

to get your picture taken in 2017 - when the 
original directory was printed, please take the 
opportunity to have your picture taken this year.  
Picture dates will be September 10 and 11, 
from 2:00 pm through 7:30 pm.  More details 
will be coming soon! 

. SVS SUMMER HOURS: Hours for St.  
Vincent’s Grade School will be: 

July:   Office will be closed 
Have a wonderful summer! 

August 1st through 9th: 9:30am—2 pm 
Beginning August 12—regular hours 

HEATHER MILLER MEMORIAL 
GOLF CLASSIC: will be held  
Friday, July 26, at Oglebay Park 
 Crispin Golf Club. Registration is 
10:00 am at Haller Shelter.  Shotgun start. 
  For information on registration and sponsor-
ships, contact Joe McGlumphy at 740-391-6001. 

COMMEMORATIVE MASS  
ASSOCIATION:  If you would like to 
enroll a deceased loved one in our 
CMA, please call the parish office at 
\304-242-0406. For a $50 stipend, you 
will get 18 Masses for one year. 

Kroger Rewards: The Kroger Community Rewards 
Program allows shoppers to earn rewards for a desig-
nated organization every time they shop at Kroger. 
The money you spend at Kroger directly translates 
into dollars for St. Vincent’s Parish School—if you reg-
ister your Kroger Plus Card. 
If it’s your first time registering, you need to set up an 
account first. 
• Go to www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
• Click “create an account” 
• Put in your email address and password info 
• Under Select Your Preferred Store, type in the zip 

code for the store and click “Find” 
• Select your preferred store from the drop down 

menu 
• Click “Create Account” 
• Enter Your plus card number OR alternate ID 

number and your last name 
• Click “Save” 
• You will now see all the information you’ve entered 

for your account. At the bottom of the screen un-
der “Community Rewards”, click “Enroll” 

• Fill in the starred spaces with your name, address, 
etc. Click “Save.” 

• Put in St. Vincent’s group number  (RJ142) or  the 
name of our organization—St. Vincent’s Parish 
School. 

• Choose our school from the list by clicking in the 
circle. 

• Click “Enroll” 



 CCHS NEWS:  Summer hours for 
Central Catholic High School will be: 
    July:     By Appointment only 
  August:  9 am—2 pm through  
August 16 

 

 
IT’S ALWAYS A 

GREAT DAY  
TO BE A KNIGHT!   
In light of the state 
titles in sports,  
families generally 
associate Central 
Catholic High 

School with athletics. However, the academic 
program is what makes Central who we are    
today. The program truly meets the needs of 
those who are focused on college as well as 
those who want more than just the "college 
prep" style of education. Honors and AP courses 
seem to be more of the norm for the majority of 
our students. The elective classes include a   
variety of higher level opportunities including, 
engineering, digital design, video broadcasting, 
art, music, theater and a variety of higher level 
science and math courses that many of our stu-
dents "elect" to take as their extra class during 
junior and senior year. Morning prayer, weekly 
Mass and theology classes foster opportunities 
"To think & act like Christ!" The atmosphere at 
Central is supportive yet challenging.   
You will LOVE our teachers and especially our 
students. YES! You will love the KNIGHT LIFE! 
Contact John Yelenic:  
jyelenic@cchsknights.org to schedule a visit.  

REFLECTION ONTHE 15TH 
SUNDAY OF ORDINARY 
TIME:  We are to love God 
and our neighbor with all the 
strength of our being, as the 
scholar of the Law answers 
Jesus in this week's Gospel. This command is 
nothing remote or mysterious—it's already     
written in our hearts, in the book of Sacred 
Scripture. "You have only to carry it out," Moses 
says in this week's First Reading. 

Jesus tells His interrogator the same thing: "Do 
this and you will live." 

The scholar, however, wants to know where he 
can draw the line. That's the motive behind his 
question: "Who is my neighbor?" 

In his compassion, the Samaritan in Jesus'    
parable reveals the boundless mercy of God—
who came down to us when we were fallen in 
sin, close to dead, unable to pick ourselves up. 

Jesus is "the image of the invisible God," this 
week's Epistle tells us. In Him, the love of God 
has come very near to us. By the "blood of His 
Cross"—by bearing His neighbors' sufferings in 
His own body, being Himself stripped and     
beaten and left for dead—He saved us from 
bonds of sin, reconciled us to God and to one 
another. 

Like the Samaritan, He pays the price for us, 
heals the wounds of sin, pours out on us the oil 
and wine of the sacraments, entrusts us to the 
care of His Church, until He comes back for us. 

Because His love has known no limits, ours  
cannot either. We are to love as we have been 
loved, to do for others what He has done for 
us—joining all things together in His Body, the 
Church. 

We are to love like the singer of this week's 
Psalm—like those whose prayers have been  
answered, like those whose lives have been 
saved, who have known the time of His favor, 
have seen God in His great mercy turn toward 
us. 

This is the love that leads to eternal life, the love 
Jesus commands today of each of us—"Go and 
do likewise." 

Yours in Christ, 

Scott Hahn, PhD 

APPLACHIAN  
OUTREACH: Several 
counties in northeastern 
West Virginia had severe  

flooding last week. In order to help, we are  
collecting cleaning supplies, rags, buckets, 
mops, squeegees,   disinfectant, personal care 
items and hand    sanitizer at the Warehouse 
starting Tuesday, July 9. Donations are being 
taken at St. Vincent’s in the bell tower area. 
Drop off your cleaning supplies, and we will 
take care of    getting them to Applachian  
Outreach. Monetary donations are also 
 appreciated! Money may be sent to: AOI, P. O. 
Box 233 a, Glen Dale, WV 26038. Please mark 
donations for “disaster fund.” 



Masses This Weekend  
Saturday  July 13 (15th Ordinary Sunday/Vigil) 
5:00 pm  All the People of the Parish 
Sunday  July 14 (15th Sunday in Ord. Time) 
9:00 am John Klenowski 
11:30 am  Bob Foose 

 
Masses This Week 

Rosary is prayed before Mass each weekday 

Masses Next Weekend 
Saturday  July 20 (16th Ordinary Sunday/Vigil) 
5:00 pm  Leonor Lauron (Anniv) 
Sunday  July 21 (16th Sunday in Ord. Time) 
9:00 am All the People of the Parish 
11:30 am  Martha Barretta 

Mass Schedule 
Liturgical Minister Schedule  

for Next Weekend –July 20/21 

Parish Sacrificial Giving 
July 7, 2019 

Collection:    $7,792.00 
WeShare:      1,015.00  
Total Attendance:        346 

 Thank you! 

CREATING A SAFE  
ENVIRONMENT IS EVERYONE’S 
RESPONSIBILITY: All suspected  
incidents of sexual abuse of  
children or vulnerable 
adults must first be reported to local 
law enforcement agencies.  WV Child Protective 
Services can be contacted confidentiality at  
1- 800-352-6513. After reporting to civil  
authorities, all suspected cases of sexual abuse 
by personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-
Charleston should be reported to the Diocese by 
calling at 1 888-434-6237. The following  
diocesan leaders are designated to take reports 
of suspected abuse:  Sr. Ellen F. Dunn, O.P., 
ext. 264; Mr. Bryan Minor, ext. 263, or you may 
call the office of Safe Environment directly at 
304-230-1504.  All Catholics are strongly 
encouraged to complete safe environment  
training by completing the "Protecting God's 
Children Program."  For more information on  
preventing sexual abuse and creating safe  
community environment, visit: 
 www.virtusonline.org. 

Saturday—5:00 pm     
Servers:    Riley Chiazza, Maddie Taylor 
Greeters:   Carol Harris, Nancy LaBrosse,  
 Rose Loborec 
Lector/Announcer:    Vickie Joseph 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Geralyn Hemmann, 
Tom McFadden, Rea Stein, Rita Gallo, Nancy 
LaBrosse, Dave Taylor, Patti Snyder 
 

Sunday - 9:00 am  
Servers:  Zach and Kara Bole 
Greeters:  Lynn Hetzel, Gwen Porter 
Lector/Announcer:   Carole Flatley 
Eucharistic Ministers:   Garry Ferrell, Mary 
Rose Dimmey, Bob Krajewski, Bill Gibson, Ted 
and Jeanne McKeets, Bev Vanaman 
 

  Sunday - 11:30 Mass  
Servers:   Marguerite, Clara, and Cece DeMasi 
Greeters:  Nancy Freeman 
Lector/Announcer:  Richard Oswald 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Dave Soloninka, Wally 
McMasters, Janie Fox, Karen Bates, Thom  
Trunzo 

BEREAVEMENT FROM A FAITH 
 PERSPECTIVE:  The next gathering 
will be held at St. Alphonsus on  
Monday, July 29th, at 6:00 pm.  

Monday July  15  (St. Bonaventure, Bishop) 
9:00 am  Intention of the Celebrant 
Tuesday July  16 (Our Lady of Mt. Carmel) 
   [Eucharistic Adoration 8 am—5 pm] 

5:30 pm  (No Mass)   Communion Service 
Wednesday  July 17  
7:00 pm     Tom and Anna Bellanco 
Thursday   July  18  
9:00 am       James Derrow (B) 
Friday  July  19 
9:00 am      Lora Bishop 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
 

July 21    Catholic Communication Campaign 
August 4   Mission Collection 

Miraculous Medal Novena before 5:30 pm  Service 

ST. VINCENT’S DAIRY QUEEN NIGHT: Join 
us (and bring a friend!) on Sunday, July 21, at 
7:30 pm at the Elm Grove Dairy Queen for 
some great treats and fellowship!  


